

VETERANS OF FOREIGN WARS AUXILIARY DEPARTMENT OF CONNECTICUT

VETERANS & FAMILY SUPPORT

BULLETIN #4 - AUGUST 2022

STAND DOWN 2022 FOLLOW-UP FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 23RD

<u>REMINDER:</u> The VFW Auxiliary – Department of Connecticut has reserved space at each of the following locations for Stand Down 2022.

- ➤ Bridgeport: University of Bridgeport, Wheeler Recreation Center, 400 University Ave., Bridgeport, CT Contact: Eddy Swilling-Wade 203-384-8277.
- Bristol: (new location) Bristol Sports Armory, 61 Center St., Bristol, CT Contact: Anne Philippon 860-387-9520
- Danbury: Danbury War Memorial, 1 Memorial Dr., Danbury, CT Contact: Kim McCarroll 203-482-9075
- Norwich: Easter Seals Veterans Rally Point, 24 Stott Ave., Norwich, CT Contact: Kathie Fleischauer 203-823-7946
- Rocky Hill: CT Dept. of Veterans Affairs, Rocky Hill Campus, 287 West St., Rocky Hill, CT Contact: Judy Barnes 860-537-0612

<u>STILL NEEDED:</u> To fill zip lock bags we are planning to distribute at each location – deodorant, toothbrushes, toothpaste, dental floss, lip balm, soap. Also, puzzle books, pens/pencils, playing cards (new), crackers/cookies (individually wrapped), gum, mints.

If you haven't already contributed, all Auxiliaries are encouraged to participate. Contact me, 860-935-5651, to make donations. If you prefer to fill bags yourself, complete bags can be turned over to any of the location contacts above. Just let me know so I can be sure all locations are covered.

<u>VOLUNTEERS:</u> Needed at each location to assist with distribution – Call the contact person to volunteer.

MONETARY DONATIONS: Can be sent to Dept. Treasurer, Anne Philippon – earmark: Stand Down.

SUPPORT VETERANS AND THEIR FAMILIES

"Hands that Serve – Hearts that Care" "Remember – Honor – Teach"

Virginia Livernoche, Chairman Veterans & Family Support Dept. of CT